
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at djagiela@pa.gov.   
 
Top DEP Stories 
 
Times Leader: DEP grants meeting on W-B Area site 
https://www.timesleader.com/news/756996/dep-grants-meeting-on-w-b-area-site 
 
Mentions 
 
Pennsylvania Capital-Star: The House GOP wants to ‘Energize PA.’ Environmentalists say ‘no thanks’ 
https://www.penncapital-star.com/energy-environment/the-house-gop-wants-to-energize-pa-
environmentalists-say-no-thanks/ 
 
Morning Call: East Allen Township wary quarry expansion could cause residents to come up dry  
https://www.mcall.com/news/local/mc-nws-east-allen-township-20190927-
mbtw6wbawnhavbmv2rcjvmjhwm-story.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Campana talks Grafius Run at township meeting 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/09/campana-talks-grafius-run-at-township-meeting/ 
 
Restore Pennsylvania 
 
Sharon Herald: Wolf surveys Greenville flood damage 
https://www.sharonherald.com/news/wolf-surveys-greenville-flood-damage/article b34242b0-e0d7-
11e9-bdd2-4bb5577f90db.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Gov. Wolf: 'Tired of shrugging shoulders' when it comes to helping communities like 
Greenville 
https://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/gov-wolf-tired-of-shrugging-shoulders-when-it-comes-
to/article 1f74c6aa-e0bb-11e9-9670-0bfdd193f1e6.html 
 
Air 
 
WTAJ: New study links air pollution and psychiatric disorders in kids 
https://www.wearecentralpa.com/news/new-study-links-air-pollution-and-psychiatric-disorders-in-kids/ 
 
Tribune-Review: Jeannette residents: Hemp-drying warehouse stinks 
https://triblive.com/local/westmoreland/jeannette-residents-hemp-drying-warehouse-stinks/ 
 
Climate Change 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Lancaster County students to stage walkout, demand action on climate change 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/lancaster-county-students-to-stage-walkout-demand-action-
on-climate/article a785b57a-e09a-11e9-a73e-c3ddb6189531.html 
 
Daily American: Clearing the air 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/news/opinion/letters to the editor/clearing-the-
air/article 9711336d-0653-516f-ba5c-96b52bd57203.html  



 
StateImpact: Three Pittsburgh institutions share how they’re working to limit their contributions to 
climate change 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2019/09/25/three-pittsburgh-institutions-share-how-theyre-
working-to-limit-their-contributions-to-climate-change/ 
 
Centre Daily Times: Letters: Pity for the president; Climate change deniers are making problems worse 
https://www.centredaily.com/opinion/letters-to-the-editor/article235504687.html 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
Titusville Herald: Seed exchange fosters sustainability, friendships 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/news/article 788ba49c-e0e4-11e9-9440-83ac0a3c28af.html 
 
Pennlive: Cumberland County event recognizes preservation of 20,000 acres of farmland 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/09/cumberland-county-event-recognizes-preservation-of-
20000-acres-of-farmland.html 
 
ABC27: Cumberland County celebrates preserving 20,000 acres of farmland 
https://www.abc27.com/news/local/carlisle-west-shore/cumberland-county-celebrates-preserving-
20000-acres-of-farmland/ 
 
KDKA: First DCNR Weekly Foliage Report Released 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/26/fall-foliage-report-released/  
 
WJAC: CDC case study finds deer with tuberculosis can transmit bacteria to people 
https://wjactv.com/news/nation-world/cdc-case-study-finds-deer-with-tuberculosis-can-transmit-
bacteria-to-people 
 
The Almanac: Pennies for the Trail Day raises money for Montour Trail 
https://thealmanac.net/news/pennies-for-the-trail-day-raises-money-for-montour-
trail/article 88342b54-df0d-11e9-9924-4b0a39ee9ab4.html 
 
Herald-Standard: Condition of Dunlap Creek Park a disgrace 
https://www.heraldstandard.com/opinion/letters to the editor/condition-of-dunlap-creek-park-a-
disgrace/article fe3685e6-dee9-11e9-a16d-3b6bdde2c977.html  
 
Post-Gazette: Complete hunter-trapper education before it’s too late 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2019/09/26/Pennsylvania-Hunter-Trapper-
Education/stories/201909260120 
 
Post-Gazette: Deer population report finds healthier whitetails in PA 
https://www.post-gazette.com/life/outdoors/2019/09/26/Deer-hunting-Pennsylvania-QDA-bucks-
antlered-doe-antlerless/stories/201909260108 
 
Pennlive: Deer can transmit tuberculosis to hunters, warns CDC 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2019/09/deer-can-transmit-tuberculosis-to-hunters-warns-cdc.html 
 



DuBois Courier Express: First graders at South St. Marys Street Elementary School release butterflies 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/first-graders-at-south-st-marys-street-elementary-school-
release/article bf5cb6b1-9b4e-58a0-953d-ce6a8e9b771b.html 
 
Bloomsburg Press Enterprise: ‘Walk in Woods’ set at Preserve 
https://www.pressenterpriseonline.com/daily/092719/page/3/story/walk-in-woods-set-at-preserve 
 
Shamokin News-Item: Hotel tax increase proposed to benefit preserve 
https://www.newsitem.com/news/local/hotel-tax-increase-proposed-to-benefit-
preserve/article cc1369d2-691f-55d9-a76a-cc3da2117294.html 
 
Westfield Free Press-Courier: Ole Bull State Park 
http://www.tiogapublishing.com/free press courier/ole-bull-state-park/article eabe5f55-7880-5df0-
ba7d-71b3e2d372c6.html 
 
Energy 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Westinghouse acquires Rolls-Royce's nuclear business 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2019/09/27/westinghouse-acquires-rolls-royces-
nuclear.html 
 
Williamsport Sun-Gazette: Commissioners OK contract for courthouse lighting 
http://www.sungazette.com/news/top-news/2019/09/commissioners-ok-contract-for-courthouse-
lighting/ 
 
DuBois Courier Express: United Electric gives high voltage demonstration 
http://www.thecourierexpress.com/news/united-electric-gives-high-voltage-
demonstration/article 10abfccc-40cb-584b-9321-2061f20da62a.html 
 
Mining 
 
Standard Speaker: Cartwright backs plan on coal land cleanup 
https://www.standardspeaker.com/news/cartwright-backs-plan-on-coal-land-cleanup-1.2538241 
 
Tribune-Democrat: Michael Stumo | Prioritize mining to win clean energy race 
https://www.tribdem.com/news/editorials/michael-stumo-prioritize-mining-to-win-clean-energy-
race/article 058c81b6-e0dd-11e9-99cc-6bb108c005ca.html 
 
PA Homepage: Centralia: ‘The Real Disaster is Above Ground’ 
https://www.pahomepage.com/top-stories/centralia-the-real-disaster-is-above-ground/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Corry Journal: Western PA gas prices jump 13 cents 
http://www.thecorryjournal.com/news/article f4df1d2e-e082-11e9-9b29-0ff194de6c6c.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Report: Pa. natural gas royalty payments on the rise 
https://triblive.com/news/pennsylvania/report-pa-natural-gas-royalty-payments-on-the-rise/ 



 
Towanda Daily Review: Wysox Township holds open house, Commissioners talk natural gas taxes 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/wysox-township-holds-open-house-commissioners-talk-
natural-gas-taxes/article e42d3803-374b-5e12-bd1f-a709c61b9394.html 
 
Vector Management 
 
Record-Argus: Lanternflies cause big bug problem for some 
https://www.recordargusnews.com/articles/lanternflies-cause-big-bug-problem-for-some/ 
 
Ridgway Record: Stomp and squish: Pa. residents battle 'nightmare' bugs (pg 2) 
https://www.ridgwayrecord.com/sites/default/files/RR-9-27-19.pdf 
 
Morning Calls: ‘We’re outnumbered’: Spotted lanternfly threatens $18 billion worth of Pennsylvania 
agriculture, including local vineyards 
https://www.mcall.com/news/pennsylvania/mc-nws-pa-spotted-lanternfly-big-bug-problem-20190926-
kdxgxsdcgzedxa4h7dlol5nnmq-story.html 
 
Pennlive: The Spotted Lanternfly War: The invasive pest is spreading 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/09/the-spotted-lanternfly-war-the-invasive-pest-is-
spreading.html 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Stomp and squish: Pennsylvanians battle 'nightmare' bugs 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/stomp-and-squish-pennsylvanians-battle-nightmare-
bugs/article d0d28541-86e5-540e-8d1d-a36f6f939305.html 
 
York Daily Record: See a lanternfly? Kill it without remorse 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/2019/09/26/see-lanternfly-kill-without-remorse/40205401/ 
 
WITF: ‘Gross’: Lanternflies causing big bug problem for some in Pennsylvania 
https://www.witf.org/2019/09/26/gross-lanternflies-causing-big-bug-problem-for-some-in-the-
midstate/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Stomp and squish: Pennsylvanians battle 'nightmare' bugs 
https://www.dailyitem.com/region/stomp-and-squish-pennsylvanians-battle-nightmare-
bugs/article 63d0d655-a07f-5d0b-85a9-bf6126497c56.html 
 
Milton Standard-Journal: Extension aids in identifying risk areas for lanternfly 
http://www.standard-journal.com/news/local/article 05ad795e-6e41-54a3-803d-8be25e2a3363.html 
 
Waste 
 
The Derrick: No budge on recycling center 
https://www.thederrick.com/news/front page/no-budge-on-recycling-center/article db9f99cd-466b-
5ba9-8d7c-df0802e51bfd.html 
 
Huntingdon Daily News: Third recycling event set for Saturday  



https://www.huntingdondailynews.com/news/local/third-recycling-event-set-for-
saturday/article f6d68052-2f0e-592f-8345-0f05b6e13d4d.html 
 
Towanda Daily Review: Problem at the park 
https://www.thedailyreview.com/news/local/problem-at-the-park/article c0d51c8b-0e4b-5a5e-8655-
6bbaffd07639.html 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: Event offers residents an option for items that are hard to recycle 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/snyder county/event-offers-residents-an-option-for-items-that-are-
hard/article 884a8ff5-ecf9-5b5c-b3d2-a704363b0079.html 
 
Water 
 
Titusville Herald: Liquid fuels planned to pay for bridge repair (pg 1) 
http://www.titusvilleherald.com/eedition/page bf25633a-93ed-5be2-aa96-afbaaac7eed5.html 
 
Pennlive: Capital Region Water extends public comment for proposed stormwater fee to October 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2019/09/capital-region-water-extends-public-comment-for-proposed-
stormwater-fee-to-october.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Reading considers future of Egelman and Bernhart dams 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/reading-considers-future-of-egelman-and-bernhart-dams 
 
Reading Eagle: Maxatawny Authority awards Bucks County construction company bid for long-awaited 
Bowers water project 
https://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/maxatawny-authority-awards-bucks-county-construction-
company-bid-for-long-awaited-bowers-water-project 
 
WPXI: Water main break forces closure of West Mifflin Area SD 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/water-main-break-forces-closure-of-west-mifflin-area-
sd/990947687 
 
Tribune-Review: Apollo to get major new waterline next month 
https://triblive.com/local/valley-news-dispatch/apollo-to-get-major-new-waterline-next-month/ 
 
Post-Gazette: Mt. Lebanon project aims to reduce storm water runoff 
https://www.post-gazette.com/local/south/2019/09/26/Mt-Lebanon-golf-course-swale-storm-water-
runoff/stories/201909190010 
 
Post-Gazette: The EPA tells California its growing homeless population threatens the state’s water 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/09/26/California-water-EPA-
homeless/stories/201909260220 
 
Post-Gazette: Alcosan to fund bigger green projects 
https://www.post-gazette.com/news/environment/2019/09/26/Alcosan-to-fund-bigger-green-
projects/stories/201909260218 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: EWCTC approves agreement with Derry Twp. for stormwater pond 



https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ewctc-approves-agreement-with-derry-twp-for-
stormwater-pond/article 9775a41c-bfdb-5f09-8b4a-efe17c2a26c0.html 
 
Latrobe Bulletin: LTMA board approves water rate hikes 
https://www.latrobebulletinnews.com/news/local/ltma-board-approves-water-rate-
hikes/article ff671e23-79bc-5996-888d-eaf9ec44b9d4.html 
 
Lock Haven Express: Tidlow Dam repairs underway 
http://www.lockhaven.com/news/local-news/2019/09/tidlow-dam-repairs-underway/ 
 
Sunbury Daily Item: New system upgrades technology for flood department in Sunbury 
https://www.dailyitem.com/news/local news/new-system-upgrades-technology-for-flood-department-
in-sunbury/article 0d728749-5429-5709-bec5-8c1b77861e6d.html 
 
Miscellaneous 
 
York Daily Record: Pa. fall foliage: Where are the leaves changing this weekend? 
https://www.ydr.com/story/news/2019/09/26/pennsylvania-fall-foliage-2019-weekly-update-where-
leaves-changing-peak-colors/3777959002/ 
 
Altoona Mirror: Bedford County OKs projects 
http://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2019/09/bedford-county-oks-projects/ 
 
KDKA: Emergency Cable And Bracket Issue Requiring ‘Immediate Attention’ Indefinitely Closes Elizabeth 
Bridge 
https://pittsburgh.cbslocal.com/2019/09/26/elizabeth-bridge-in-west-elizabeth-closed/ 
 
WPXI: Pa. Turnpike commission has until spring to finish Hyperloop study 
https://www.wpxi.com/news/top-stories/pa-turnpike-commission-has-until-spring-to-finish-hyperloop-
study/990907150 
 
Observer-Reporter: Waynesburg to begin work on North Liberty Avenue slide 
https://observer-reporter.com/news/localnews/waynesburg-to-begin-work-on-north-liberty-avenue-
slide/article 0ea85706-dfa3-11e9-906a-93db60e93a6f.html 
 
Tribune-Review: Millvale Library, Girty’s Run Watershed offering environmental fellowship opportunities 
https://shaler.triblive.com/millvale-library-girtys-run-watershed-offering-environmental-fellowship-
opportunities/ 
 
Next Pittsburgh: Fifth Season announces plans for a vertical farm in Braddock 
https://www.nextpittsburgh.com/city-design/fifth-season/ 
 
WHYY: City to issue recommendations for developers eyeing PES refinery 
https://whyy.org/articles/city-to-issue-recommendations-for-developers-eyeing-pes-refinery/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: After 18-month battle, Philly Council passes lead safety bill 
https://www.inquirer.com/news/blondell-reynolds-brown-lead-abatement-bill-passes-unanimously-
philly-city-council-20190926.html 



 
 


